
Dear Parents and Colleagues,

Welcome to the February edition of the Wellington College International 

Pune newsle�er!

There is much to report this month, in both personnel and construction 

terms, as the school site develops at pace. Firstly, it is wonderful to 

welcome to Pune our Head of Juniors, Ms Katie Byrne, as she commences 

the post in situ. Ms Katie brings a huge depth of experience to Wellington 

College International Pune, having enjoyed excellent roles in places such 

as HK, Tokyo and most recently Bangkok, where she was the Deputy Head 

(Juniors) at Wellington College. In tandem with Mr Conrad Botha (Head of 

Early Years), Ms Katie will forge an excellent partnership in leading the 

learning and teaching of our younger children and we very much look 

forward to introducing her at events in the coming weeks. 

We are fortunate that Ms Katie and Mr Conrad are inspirational Wellington 

practitioners, seeking to place innovative approaches at the heart of our 

practice. Of course, a core component of a Wellington education consists 

of utilising superb learning environments and free �ow outdoor spaces, 

re�ecting our belief in the importance of outdoor learning as integral to the 

development of the child across the age spectrum.This is clearly evident in 

the accompanying construction graphics, illustrating the spectacular 

progress in our learning spaces.
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In addition to the continuing progress in construction and personnel ma�ers, including many more 

appointments to the teaching and non-teaching sta�, there have been signi�cant advancements in the 

policy infrastructure of the school. As the school build is completed, it is essential to twin this to all necessary 

documentation and compliancy measures. It is exciting to see how far the school has advanced, in the reality 

of the construction and the �nalization of many school systems.

Indeed, it is wonderful to portray this sense of enthusiasm and positivity in person, to excited parents and 

children. We have enjoyed a host of events this February, with others planned for the next few weeks, and we 

very much hope to see as many families as possible at these occasions.
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To view the construction of the WCIP campus, from the initial ground breaking ceremony in April 

2022 to the present day, please visit  https://pune.wellingtoncollege.in/timelapse

With very best wishes,

Dr Murray Tod

Founding Master 

Wellington College International Pune

In the meantime, and as always, we would be delighted to welcome you to the school site and to answer any 

speci�c queries that you may have. Please do feel free to contact our Admissions colleagues at any time to 

organize a visit to the school campus.

Mr. Conrad and Ms. Fiona Carter's visit to the

TAISI Conference, Udaipur

8th March, 2023
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